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Application for Secondary One Discretionary Places

31st March, 2025

Dear Parents,

Our school has concluded all selection procedures for discretionary places (DP) applicants
in SSPA (2023/25) (for admission to Secondary One in September 2025). The school will
notify parents of successful applicants of their children’s inclusion in the Successful Lists
for Discretionary Places by letter and phone on 31st March. The school to which your child
will eventually be allocated will be announced concurrently with Central Allocation result
on 8th July. When the Education Bureau announces the allocation, applicant may apply to
enter the school as a transfer student if he/she has not been assigned to our school.

For enquiries, please contact at 2445 8899 during office hours. Thank you.



